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  30/06/2021                                                 

To  

 Mr. George Fernandez Raj, 

 Assistant Professor, 

 Department of Civil Engineering, 

 Aditya College of Engineering & Technology, 

 Surampalem,  

 Andhrapradesh. 

    

Sub: Letter of Appreciation for attending as Chief Guest in Enrichment, 

Enhancement and Empowerment (E3) 

 

Dear Sir, 

We were happy to have you as a Chief Guest to address our III-year Civil 

Engineering students in the Enrichment, Enhancement and Empowerment (E3) 

and judging their Project presentation on April 16th 2021. In Addition your 

presented topic on “Recent Trends in Special Concrete” will provide the 

students with Enlighted knowledge. We will be happy to invite you for our 

future events to our college. 

Your presence made our day  

 

Thanking you 

           

  Dr.L.Ramajeyam 

DEAN/CIVIL                                                                            


